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Message:

President Trump and Governor Abbott cannot be
allowed to redraw district lines mid-decade in order
to maintain power. This is not how a government “by
the people, for the people” is meant to function, and
it is a deliberate attempt to silence the voices of
millions of Texans. The President is not a king, and
he cannot be allowed to disregard the democratic
process simply because he wishes to. Allowing this
obvious, cynical power grab to move forward would
set an incredibly dangerous precedent for the rest

of the nation.

The people of Texas elect our legislators to
represent our voices and our interests, and to
protect our freedoms. If you allow this mid-decade
redirecting to proceed, you are failing us.

I stand with Texas Democrats in their defense of our
democracy.

Sincerely,
Erin Curlee-Hatfield
Webster, Tx





